In The News...

Sarum St. Paul's

"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith"

Newsletter 24

This week in school

We had a lovely Easter service at St Paul's Church. Thank you to Debbie May for hosting our school community and leading part of the service. I particularly loved seeing 220 children hop their way around the church! Thank you to all the pupils who created an Easter bonnet! We chose a winner from each class, well done Oran, Audrey, Harry, Lottie, Harper, Imogen and Ryan... and Mrs Thompson!











Each class took part in the 'Easter Bake Off' to enhance Design Technology learning. Entries included Easter bark, rocky road, fudge, cookies, cornflake cakes and biscuits! Well done to Year 4 and R for winning the Bake Off! It was such a hard decision (but I did enjoy sampling all of the creations!). The winning classes were given extra break!

Easter at St Paul's Church

Please see page 2 of this newsletter for some other Easter events this holiday. Please note, booking is required for Lego event: https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=24VvHJp4QUe28ha2-fmyLAMG09qVX9pHhx0A49EfoexURVNCVURRTVpJTEhLRIINT1Y4RDU4TFIYNSQIQCN0PWcu

Stormbreak Shine

If you have signed up, log ins have been sent to email addresses. **Please check junk emails.** If you have completed a Google form but not received a log in, please contact the school office.

PH Sport

You must ensure you have booked your child onto breakfast and after school club. You cannot assume there will be a space and just turn up. We are nearly at capacity / full on some days.

Foundation Governor

We have a vacancy on our governing body for a foundation governor. To qualify to be a foundation governor you must be a member of a church and be able to obtain a reference from a member of the clergy or a church leader. If you are interested in knowing more, please contact Mrs Field either via the school office or on admin@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk

Forest Schools

The next forest school session will take place on **Wednesday** 24th April with Y2 in the morning and Y1 in the afternoon.

Safeguarding

Each week we share useful safeguarding information for parents / carers. The purpose is to empower you, raise awareness to protective measures you could adopt and provide up-to-date information on trends in order to safeguard your child.



Safeguarding Training for Volunteer Readers

If you would like to become a regular volunteer, you are required to complete a DBS, complete safeguarding training and familiarise yourself with school safeguarding policies. The next safeguarding course will be on Wednesday 24th April, 2.00-3.00pm, please contact the school office or e-mail office@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk if you would like to attend.

FOSSP – Friends of Sarum St Paul's

be

We are looking for 2nd hand uniform donations! Particularly jumpers in size 7-8 and above. We
welcome anything grey, jumpers and cardigans. No polos, PE kit or footwear thank you. Donations can be
handed to the office or the mobile on Fridays after school

We hope you all have a wonderful Easter break. I hope the spring sunshine arrives and you enjoy the two week break with your family. We look forward to welcoming children back for the summer term on Monday 15th April.

Kind regards,

Mrs E Weavers



